PUBLIC HEARING

THE tabled January 3, 2018 PUBLIC HEARING OF THE NEWPORT CITY
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD will be continued ON WEDNESDAY,
January 31, 2018 AT 7:00 p.m. IN THE COUNCIL ROOM OF THE MUNICIPAL
BUILDING TO CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING:

1. Call hearing to order.
2. Approve the minutes of the January 3, 2018 public hearing.

3. Continue Consideration of Application No. 17045 by Maurice and Linda Brasseur to obtain a
Conditional Use Permit to convert their existing home into a four (4) unit multi-family home
in the General Residential Zone. NOTE: NO NEW CONSTRUCTION IS INVOLVED.

-Review the proposal
-Conditional use review (General Residential Zone)

-Site Plan Review of the project

4, Other business

5. Adjourn

Applications and supporting data are available in the Zoning Administrator’s office.
Participation in this hearing is a mandatory prerequisite for any interested party who may wish
to make any subsequent appeal of the hearing process and/or results.

Posted January 25, 2018



